Wednesday, November 22nd 2006

RE: National Audit of Learning Disabilities 

Dear Applicant 

I am pleased to enclose details of roles available at the Healthcare Commission that will support the national audit of learning disabilities in 2007. 

Please find enclosed: 

· advert – containing instructions of how you can apply  

· generic Associate job description

· an overview of the audit 

· application form 

· equal opportunities form 

In this pack you will find a generic job description for the Associate role. In addition, I have enclosed further information, specific to the learning disabilities national audit.  

We are looking for staff, both clinical and healthcare professionals, who have demonstrable experience in learning disabilities services.  

Further to this, if you are successful and, subject to reference checks, we will issue you a secondment agreement between your organisation and the Healthcare Commission. For the purposes of the national audit of learning disabilities, you will be working on a pro-bono basis, i.e. on a voluntary basis I hope that you find the information helpful. 

If you have any further questions, please contact me on the details provided below.

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Yours faithfully 

Nazneen Chowdhury  

Resource Advisor 

nazneen.chowdhury@healthcarecommission.org.uk 

020 7448 9274

